
 

 

 MORNING WORSHIP 10:15 AM DECEMBER 29, 2024 

 

MESSAGE NOTES – DECEMBER 29, 2024 

 

Pastor Tim Ingle 

 

Hamilton Street 

Baptist Church 
  Welcome/Announcements/Prayer Pastor Tim Ingle 

 

   “Praise The Lord” 

  

   “Jesus Messiah”  

 

  Offertory Prayer/Tithes & Offerings 

 

   “Victory In Jesus” Hymn 475 

 

   “The Old Rugged Cross” Hymn 430 

 

  Message Pastor Tim Ingle 

 

  Invitation 

 

   “The Wonderful Cross” 

 

  Observance of the Lord’s Supper  

 

  Benediction Pastor Tim Ingle 

Pastor Tim Ingle (573) 380-0556  

Bulletins are posted each week at hamiltonstreet.org under 

the Resources tab.  Newsletters are also under the  

Resources tab of the website.  Books of Reports are under 

the Resources tab in the members only section.  We email 

prayer requests, reminders, and announcements as well.  If 

you would like to receive these, notify the church office at 

(660) 665-4633 or at hsbc@sbcglobal.net.  Office hours are  

Tuesday - Thursday from 8:30 - 12:30 and 1:00 - 4:00. 

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, he is a new 

creation.  The old has passed away;  

behold, the new has come. 

2 Corinthians 5:17 ESV 



 

T O D A Y ’ S  C H I L D R E N ’ S  W O RK E R S  

 Nursery (infants - age 2)  
Jessica & Lily Martin 

available upon request 
 

Children’s Church (age 3-K):  
Chelsea Phan & Jamie Edmondson  

  PRAYER REQUESTS:  DECEMBER 29, 2024 

F A CT S  &  F I G U RE S  

 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 29, 2024 

Year to Date (11.30.2024) 
Budgeted: $207,848.07 
Tithes & Offerings: $197,021.16 
Budget Expenses: $195,766.14 

 

Attendance Last Week 

Small Groups:             91 
10:15 Service:           117 
Wednesday:                38 

To add a prayer request, call HSBC at 660.665.4633 or  

send an email to hsbc@sbcglobal.net. 
Sunday, December 29 
 9:00 AM Sunday School/Small Groups 
 10:15 AM Worship Service  
 2:00 PM The Pines Services 
 
Monday, December 30 
 7:00 PM Men’s Monday Night Football 
  2708 Weatherstone 
 
Tuesday, December 31 
 9:30 AM The Pines Services 
 6:00 PM New Year’s Eve Fellowship 
  19436 Tamarack Trl 
  
Wednesday, January 1 - New Year’s Day 
  Office Closed, No Services 
 
Thursday, January 2 
 6:00 PM Food and Fellowship - La Fuente 
  1711 N Baltimore 
 
Saturday, January 4  
 8:00 AM Men’s Breakfast - Rosie’s 
  2801 N Baltimore 
 
Sunday, January 5 
 9:00 AM Sunday School/Small Groups 
 10:15 AM Worship Service  
 2:30 PM The Pines Services 

Now Hiring: 
Part-time Music Minister 

Job description is at: www.hamiltonstreet.org. 
Email resume to: search@hamiltonstreet.org. 

We Offer Online Giving:  From our website, 

www.hamiltonstreet.org, click on “Give.” Or Text: 606-268-1957. 

Online Giving allows you to keep track of your giving through the 

year and at year end. Donate to the general fund, building fund, or 

(in season) special missions offerings. 

 
 
 
 

Prayer Requested for: 

Carol Williams Donna Wyatt Becky Hillyard Larry Miller 

Becky Jones Marylin Barron Kathy Brown Betty Sue Bennett 

Lona & Bob Matheney 

Long-Term List: 

Karen Osborn David Gunnels Mary Van Houtan    Harold Bear 

Bill Crane Mike Homesdale  

Missionary partners - Mykaela Halleman & Cozette Seidel 

Nursing Home Residents - Kathy Brown, Alice Findling, Hazel Grissom, 

Dee Matheney, Joe Seay 

Our Ministries - Children & Youth, Church Council, Deacons, Finance 

Committee, Jail Ministry, Mobile Food Pantry, Staff, Pastor Tim and  

family, Small Groups, Young Adult Ministry 

Missionary Families - Mike & Megan (Daniels) Elkins, Marty & Dena 

McAnally, Jesse & Shanee Snodgrass, Zach & Amy Vicars 

Our Military Personnel - Mohammed Balta, Anthony Meneely, TJ Tingley 

Our Country - City, County, State, and Federal Officials, Military &  

Families, Police Officers, Smooth Transition of Power  

 
This week’s password:  RememberMe 

You are invited to spend New Year’s Eve at Dana and Laura Brown’s 

house at 19436 Tamarack Trail starting at 6 PM.  If you have children 

younger than 3rd grade and need childcare please let  

Dana Brown know.  Bring finger foods.  

The office will be open Monday and Tuesday this week  

during regular hours of 8:30 - 12:30 and 1:00 - 4:00. 

Building and Grounds Committee is looking for individuals to lock up 

the building after services.  Please see one of the committee  

members if you are available to do that:  Charles Porter, Doug 

Athon, Jason Lloyd, Dan White, Dan Willis 

http://www.hamiltonstreet.org/
mailto:search@hamiltonstreet.org

